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Dear Flea Market Vendors,           July 21, 2025 

 

The 2025 Arnolia Fall Flea Market will be held on Saturday, September 20, 2025, from 

9 AM until 2 PM. The rain date is Saturday, September 27, 2025, from 9 AM until 2 PM. The 

cost for vendors is $25 per space.  

Vendor spaces are approximately 100 square feet and will be located on the lawn between 

the Church building and the parking lot. Vendor spaces are assigned in the order that the 

registration forms are received. Vendors must provide their own tables and chairs. Arnolia 

United Methodist Church reserves the right to all food vending. 

On the morning of the Flea Market, there will be someone at the Church at 7:00 AM 

to direct you to your vendor space.  After unloading, please move your vehicle to a designated 

parking space.  

Vendor spaces are limited and are not guaranteed until we receive your registration and 

payment.  If we receive your registration after the spaces are sold out, your registration and 

payment will be returned to you. 

Please complete the registration form and return it as soon as possible with your check or 

money order to:    

Arnolia United Methodist Church  

      Attn: Flea Market  

1776 East Joppa Road 

Baltimore, Maryland 21234-3621   

 

Make checks payable to “Arnolia United Methodist Church” and write “flea market” in the memo 

section of the check.  If you wish your vendor space to be located near someone else, please include 

your request in a note with your registration form. 

 Thank you for your interest in the Arnolia Flea Market. If you have any questions, please 

call the church office at 410-665-7005, or e-mail us at aumcfleamkt@arnolia.org.  We look 

forward to seeing you at the Flea Market. 

 

Sincerely, 

Drennan Nickerson 

Flea Market Coordinator, Arnolia United Methodist Church 

 

mailto:aumcfleamkt@arnolia.org

